
email: admin.brockton@taw.org.uk     Tel: 01746 785671

SCHOOL CONTACT INFORMATION

December 

Tuesday 17th December
Flu Vaccinations

Wednesday 18th December 
Christmas Dinner Day  
Friday 20th December 

End of Term 

January 

Monday 6th January 
PD DAy - NO CHILDREN IN 

Tuesday 6th January 
Start of Spring term - children in school

What a lovely way to come to the end of the Autumn term with our school 
Nativity performance on Friday! It was a great performance, with some brilliant 
acting, narrating and singing – well done, everyone!

We are looking forward to Christmas dinner on Wednesday, don’t forget to wear 
your Christmas jumpers for this non-uniform day and donate £1 to FOBS if you 
wish!

We are getting inquiries and visits now from people who are looking at schools for 
their child for September 2025. If you know anyone who might be interested, 
please do encourage them to contact us and come for a visit!

Wishing everyone an enjoyable and relaxing festive season. 

Fortnightly Message 
from Mrs Hunt

Upcoming Events
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Our Christian Values

This half term Christian 
Value focus is

Trust

Trust Justice

Ser
vic
eCourage

Truthfulness

Generosity



Brockton's SChool Nativity



We have lots of exciting events and activities planned for the coming year 
to help raise money for our small school and ensure our children have fun 

along the way! 

But - we need more volunteers! 

There is no requirement to commit to a specific role / attend every meeting 
but we would be really grateful to anyone who would be willing to sign up to 

a volunteer list to help with things such as: 

It’s been a busy past year... 

Frozen / Freshly Baked Fridays 
Discos 
Movie Nights 
Christmas Wreath making 
Brockton Summer Shindig 

All of these events, along with your help and support 
allowed us to do some fantastic things for our children... 

Christmas party gifts 
Yr6 SAT’s and leaving gifts 
Boats and Bonnets 
Repair the outdoor shelter 
Forest school funding 2024/2025 
Our new playground equipment 

Occasional baking for Freshly Baked Fridays 
Helping at after school FOBs events such as discos 
/ film nights 
Getting involved in work parties on the grounds 

Please contact a member of FOBs if you would be able to 
help with any of the above. 

Friends of Brockton School 
(FOBs) 


